Request for Art

Cherokee Nation Clinic – Sam Hider, Jay, Oklahoma
SUMMARY
Cherokee Nation Businesses (CNB) is accepting sketches for a wood-carved statue.  Said statue will adorn the main lobby of the new Sam Hider Clinic, located in Jay, OK.
Of the sketches submitted,  three will be selected as semi-finalists.  Each of the three semi-finalists will receive $1,500 to produce a model based upon the sketch submitted.  A final commission will be awarded to one of the three finalists, based on the model.
LA 25-05 requires all Cherokee Nation construction and/or renovation projects $500,000+ to set aside 1% of the construction cost for the procurement of culturally appropriate art.  The use of these funds allows the Cherokee Nation to share our rich history, culture and heritage through visual art.  

STATUE SPECIFICS:
· Cherokee Nation law requires the purchase of art from Cherokee Nation citizens only. You must submit a copy of your Blue Card when submitting an initial sketch. No exceptions.
· The Jay Clinic art selection committee is requesting a wood-carved statue depicting a Cherokee woman standing next to a Kanuchi stump holding the pounding stick in her hands.
· The maximum height of the wood statue is 8 feet tall, including the base.  The width is negotiable.

· The final commission must be carved out of wood only.  The statue will be permanently housed indoors. 
DEADLINE
Deadline to submit a sketch is 4:00 p.m., July 17, 2014. Selection will be made by July 21, 2014.  

If your sketch is selected as one of the three finalists, the model must be received no later than 4:00 p.m., August 21, 2014.
The deadline for completion of the final piece will be negotiated with the artist who is awarded the commission.

Submission Details

Sketches must be submitted to Stephanie Shults, CNE Buyer, (918) 384-6641. Location to drop off submissions is 1102 N 193rd E Ave, Building 3, Catoosa, OK 74015.
It is acceptable to submit high resolution images of sketches via email:  Stephanie.shults@cnent.com  
If you have questions, please call or email Stephanie Shults.

